
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 

CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

Via E-mail and Certified Mail 7014 2870 0001 9579 3845 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

February 15, 2019 

Mr. Joseph M. Bianchi 
Group EHS Manager 
Amphenol Corporation 
40-60 Delaware Avenue
Sidney, NY 13838

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF 

LU-16J 

Subject: Approval Additional Off-site Groundwater Investigation Work Plan (Work Plan). 
Franklin Power Products, lnc./Amphenol Corporation, dated February 12, 2019 
Administrative Order on Consent, Docket # R8H-5-99-00 
EPA ID# IND 044 587 848 

Dear Mr. Bianchi: 

Thank you for preparing and submitting the document Additional Off-site Groundwater 
Investigation Work Plan, Franklin Power Products, lnc./Amphenol Corporation, dated 
February 12, 2019 ("Work Plan"). The additional data will contribute towards 
understanding groundwater conditions and will support the vapor intrusion investigation 
near the former Franklin Power Products, lnc./Amphenol Corporation facility. 

EPA approves the Work Plan, which reflects EPA's comments on the draft work plan 
(dated January 18, 2019), conveyed during a teleconference and by email. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (312) 886-3020. Also, please feel free 
to contact Conor Neal, EPA hydrogeologist, at (312) 886-7193 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

c���
Project Manager 
Corrective Action Section 2 
Remediation and Re-use Branch 



cc: Matt Kupcak, BorgWarner, Inc. Certified Mail 

ecc: Brad Gentry, IWM Consulting Group, LLC. 
Bhooma Sundar, RRB CAS2 
Coner Neal, RRB CAS2 
Motria Caudill, ATSDR 
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